Mears Ashby School News Thursday, 30th April 2020 Values Education



Our value is: Thoughtfulness: Romans 12.2: Do not be conformed to this world, but be transformed by the renewal of your mind, that by testing you may discern what is the will of God, what is good and acceptable and perfect.



Dear Parents/Carers

I wanted to thank you directly for all your support and hard work over the last few weeks. You are being fantastic in your new teaching roles, whatever you are doing! Remember that we are in extraordinary circumstances; we are being expected to deliver extraordinary things. Let's all remember to be kind to ourselves. Our value this term of thoughtfulness is particularly apt.... there are lots of incredibly thoughtful actions going on at the moment. I would like to encourage all our children to spend some time thinking of others and maybe taking part in an action that will brighten someone else's day.

Be kind to one another, tenderhearted, forgiving one another, as God in Christ forgave you. Ephesians 4:32

Remember that we are here, at the end of the phone or email. We are ready and willing to help in any way we can.
Please keep yourselves and your loved ones safe and well.
Warmest regards,
Mrs Liz Crofts

Baby News

We are really pleased to announce that Mrs Cole is expecting a baby due in July and we are all very excited for her new arrival. We are sure you will join us in wishing Mrs Cole and her family all the best for her keeping herself and the baby safe and well.

SeeSaw

Thank you for your involvement and engagement with the work and activities being provided via SeeSaw. We have been very impressed by the level of the work being submitted. We would really appreciate any feedback on SeeSaw and whether it meets your home learning expectations. Please send your opinions to the class email addresses or to bursar@mearsashby.northants-ecl.gov.uk Thank you.

Praise for Year 6 from Mrs Grove

Congratulations Year 6, despite not having to sit SATS you are being 'stars' and producing some fantastic work on Seesaw. I have been particularly impressed with the writing linked to prejudice, which not only shows a mature insight, but also good use of adverbials, punctuation and descriptive language. You have also risen to the challenge of some problem solving activities linked to the Year 6 topics - keep it up! Thank you to those who have shared extracts from their favourite books - via the video link - it has been a pleasure to listen to you read.

'Star of the Week' Postcards

Please encourage your child/ren to carry on with their great standard of work as we will soon be starting to send out 'Star of the Week' postcards to congratulate and reward individuals for their efforts shown whilst undertaking the home learning work.

Reading Ninjas

Please continue to encourage your children to read as much as they can at home and also remind them to log their reads in their Reading Record. For every 25 reads, Reading Ninjas will still be awarded certificates and rest assured we will be moving their pictures along on the belts within school. Please let us know when a certificate is due to be awarded.

Peace Garden

You'll be amazed to see what is growing in our Peace Garden. We have all sorts of vegetables including: carrots, lettuce, radishes, leeks and onions. There are flowers in a variety of colours, blue, purple, yellow and red. It is thanks to Peter, the leader of our gardening club, that the Peace Garden is full of colour and is a pleasure to be in. Thank you also to our garden club members for their hard work. Special thanks to the people who have done additional watering, including Julie, our friend in the village, who watered over the hot Easter holiday.

We look forward to when all is normal and we carry on making the garden beautiful.

By Maja & Summer





April Birthdays

Elíjah, Mía, Katheríne, Izzy & Henry.